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Galloway Township, NJ- As the United States emerges from the recent economic downturn, 
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 This session format was carefully developed by Public Agenda and Generations United of 
Washington, DC, and is organized by Professor Elizabeth Elmore, Ph.D. It is co-sponsored by 
SCOSA, Stockton’s Economics and Gerontology programs, and is part of Stockton’s American 
Democracy Project – America’s Future Program. Partial funding is provided by Omicron Delta 
Epsilon Honor Society in Economics. 
 
Michael Pries joined the Department of Economics and Econometrics at Notre Dame in 2007. 
His primary field of research is macroeconomics, with a focus on labor markets. His current 
research focuses on amplification and persistence of shocks to the labor markets, and on cross-
country differences in labor market performance. He teaches macroeconomics at both the 
graduate and undergraduate levels and in the past has taught a course in financial markets. 
Pries has published in the Journal of Political Economy, the Review of Economic Studies, the 
Review of Economic Dynamics, and the Journal of Economic Dynamics and Control.  He is a 
1993 graduate of the University of Notre Dame and returned in 2007 after 8 years of teaching at 
the University of Maryland. 
 
The Hesburgh lecture series is a program that brings the Notre Dame campus to people across 
the country. The Stockton Center on Successful Aging promotes education, research and 
services to respond to local, regional and statewide needs related to population aging. The 
Center’s core mission is to encourage older residents to age successfully through vital 
involvements and engagement in their community.  
 
The events are both free of charge and open to the public. For more information on “Our 
Growing National Debt and what it means for Our Economic Future,” or Intergenerational 
Dialogues please contact SCOSA at 609-626-4311. For more information about SCOSA and 
other upcoming events, visit their Web site 

http://www.stockton.edu/scosa

